
 
MEMORANDUM No. 27 
 
TO:    Kentucky School Architects 
 
FROM:   Greg Dunbar, Manager 

  District Facilities Branch 
 
DATE:   July 8, 2013 
 
RE: KDE Construction Project Managers 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
One of the challenges of undertaking Kentucky School “construction” projects is being aware of the many actions and 
process steps required by the regulations that govern school work and developing relationships with the individuals with 
whom you will work during the process. At KDE each district is assigned a Project Managers who is responsible for any 
construction project within that district. Attached is a list of each district and the name of the KDE Project Manager who 
administers to that district. This will assist you if you have questions about work in each district or to track 
correspondence within KDE. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call me or Tim Lucas at 502-564-4326 or send an email 
to Greg.Dunbar@education.ky.gov or Tim.Lucas@education.ky.gov.  
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